
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: April 21, 2025 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Director of Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on authorizing the City Manager to execute a 
contract with Mayim Municipal Builders, LLC for the additional blower at the 
Sanger Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Staff issued an RFP for the Sanger Wastewater Treatment Plant to install an additional new turbo 
blower, control panel, and related accessories. 

 Bids were solicited for the project and opened on March 18th, 2025. 
 Advertised for bid went out on March 1st and March 8th, 2025. 
 After reviewing the bids, staff recommends award the contract to Mayim Municipal Builder, LLC, 

which submitted the lowest bid. 
 The new blower is required to meet TCEQ’s final discharge permit limits of 1.86 MGD. 
 The contract award will enable the installation of the additional blower, ensuring compliance with 

TCEQ regulations. 
 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  $246,000.00  GL Account:  840-58-6544 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Bid Tabulations 
 Mayim Municipal Builders, LLC Bid Proposal   


